
Another busy month just seems to fly by, a blink of an eye and we are in May.  

  It was a very sad day for The Holme on Friday 4th of April as we said goodbye to Sarah the 

headteacher. We celebrated her time with us, and she had a lovely send off from the staff 

and the Good Shepherd Trust.  

  We have not quite managed to say hello to Campbell, who will be joining us on Tuesday 

22nd, but we are all looking forward to the next chapter in our school’s history.  

  To finish off the spring term we had an amazing day with a paraplegic Olympian who won 

gold in Tokyo playing rugby for GB in 2020. She came in for the day showing the pupils that, 

just because you’re in a wheelchair, nothing can stop you doing what you want. Each class 

spent time with her, showing things and getting an interest in a sport. All I can say is they 

absolutely loved it – lots of cheers and noise going on all day long. 


